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 Dear Finance Minister, 

In Ontario hundreds of thousands of essential health care workers 
are forbidden by law from striking. In place of the right to strike they 
have been provided with a neutral arbitration process. 
 

Negotiated settlements free of government interference are 
the best way to resolve bargaining.  In the health sector 
interest arbitration is working well.  Arbitrated settlements 
have been less generous than those negotiated in sectors 
where workers have the right to strike. 
 

Yet your government is moving to:  
• attack health care workers’ ability to freely negotiate collective 

agreements; 
• impose contracts; 
• reject freely negotiated settlements; 
• set ministerial mandates that will affect the delivery of services; 
• take away the right to a fair interest arbitration process. 
 

I urge you to not legislate away the right of health care 
workers to a fair arbitration process and to free collective 
bargaining.  
 

 Sincerely,  
 
___________________________________  
(name and address) 
 

TO: 

The Honourable  

Dwight Duncan 

Ministry of Finance 

7 Queen's Park Cr, 7th floor, 

Toronto, ON  M7A 1Y7 
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